
October 31, 2024 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

There will be a special meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Grahamsville Fire 

District held on the following date: 

 

November 6, 2024 

 

This special meeting will be held at the Grahamsville Firehouse, 205 Main Street, Grahamsville, 

NY 12740 at 7:30p.m. on that day.  

 

This notification is being given to the news media pursuant to the provisions of Section 104 of 

the Public Officers Law of the State of New York.  

 

 

By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Grahamsville Fire District.  

 

Courtney Ansbro 

Secretary 

Grahamsville Fire District 


